Looking for vibrant and eco-friendly art supplies? Look no further!

The Green Team has recycled crayons and transformed them into new, colorful shapes that will
ignite your child’s creativity. Our crayons will be for sale next week from April 22nd to April 26th
in the morning to raise funds for the Green Team's initiatives. With prices ranging from just
$0.25 to $1, you can support sustainability while unleashing your artistic potential.

Don't miss out on this opportunity to make a positive impact and add a splash of color to your
artwork!
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